
 
 

 

To: IHCDA Partners and Constituents                Notice:  PN-24-37 

From:  IHCDA 
Date: September 30th, 2024 

Re:      Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Office of Community and Rural Affairs (“OCRA”) and the Indiana Housing 
and Community Development Authority (“IHCDA”) will submit a Proposal under the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development’s (“HUD’s”) Pathways to Removing Obstacles to Housing Notice of 
Funding Opportunity (“Pro Housing)”, under the authority of the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2024 
(Public Law 118-12242).  

OCRA and IHCDA have posted the draft PRO Housing Proposal (“Proposal”) in its entirety for public 
comment and ongoing public access to information about the use of the funds. The Proposal may be 
accessed online at https://www.in.gov/ihcda/newsroom/public-notices/.  

Public comments may be accepted from September 30, 2024 – October 14, 2024. Written comments 
may be submitted to CHudgens@ocra.IN.gov or SSpergel@ihcda.in.gov.   

Information regarding the Proposal can be obtained by writing to:  

Office of Community and Rural Affairs 
c/o PRO Housing Proposal 
One North Capitol, Suite 600 
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2027 
 

A Public Hearing will be held in a hybrid setting to discuss the Proposal on October 10, 2024, from 2:45-
4:00pm EST. The Public Hearing will be held in-person at: 

1 Capitol North Ave. 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
First Floor Conference Room 

 
Participants are also welcome to join the Public Hearing virtually via Go To Webinar to listen HERE.  
 
If Participants need access to a call-in option, or additional accommodation, please OCRA at its toll free 
number 800-824-2476, or 317-233-3762 during normal business hours, or via electronic email at to 
CHudgens@ocra.IN.gov or SSpergel@ihcda.in.gov.  
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